news from reworks

WOrks

architectural artifacts and antiques reworked into new pieces

Dear clients, friends, and colleagues of reworks,

We would like to invite you to a special reception at reworks’ studio (2401 Thornton Road) on
Thursday, May 2 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. to celebrate the kickoff of the West Austin Studio Tour’s final
weekend.

The reception will be an open house, sip-and-stroll format. Wine and
light hors d’oeuvres will be served, and we will be offering an exclusive,
private look at many of our newest furniture and home accessory pieces
and some familiar favorites. You are welcome to stop by anytime you
like, and we also invite you to bring a guest who you think might be
interested.

A few of the items that will be showcased at the studio tour and our
private reception include reworks’ baluster sconces, fluted steel
cocktail tables, hand-forged decorative trays, skinny leg end tables, ring
pendant lights, and more.

For those of you who are unfamiliar with the West Austin Studio Tour, it
is a free, self-guided tour that is open to the public on the weekends of
April 27-28 and May 4-5 from 11 a.m. - 6 p.m. reworks was selected to be
in this year’s tour and will be featured alongside some of the city’s most
exciting artists and designers. If you are unable to make it to our special
reception on May 2, then we hope that you will still be able to
participate in the studio tour and see us then.

If you plan to attend our special reception, please RSVP to Allison
~ Baron, allison@brendathompson.com, by April 26 stating your name and
- the number of guests—if any—that you will be bringing.

Please consider liking reworks on Facebook and following us on Twitter
to see what we’re up to. You can also visit our website.

Thank you so much for your interest and support of reworks. We hope to
see you at the reception.

Sincerely,
~ Chotsie Gregson

Willem Sypesteyn




